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To:  Maine Immunization Program Providers 

From: Maine Immunization Program 

Date: September 16, 2019 

Subject: NEW Quarterly Vaccine Reminder Recall Notification 

 

 

Beginning in November, the Maine Immunization Program will start running quarterly vaccine 

reminder recalls for children 18-35 months for all childhood vaccines and adolescents ages 11-13 

for tetanus, diphtheria, pertussis (Tdap), meningococcal (MenACWY) and human 

papillomavirus (HPV) vaccines. These reminder recalls will be run for all family medicine and 

pediatric sites that are enrolled in the program.  

 

Each site will receive a letter within the next couple weeks that will identify the week that you 

can expect letters to be mailed to your patients.  

 

Please make sure that your inventory is appropriately stocked and that all ImmPact data entry is 

current for the most accurate reminder recall.  If you have any questions, please contact Valerie 

MacKenzie: Phone: (207) 287-3862 or Email: valerie.mackenzie@Maine.gov  

  

Thank you for your dedication to keep the people of Maine free from vaccine-preventable 

diseases. 

 

 

 

 

Valerie MacKenzie 

Provider Relations Specialist 

Maine Immunization Program 
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